
                                           

  
 

 

No. U20C010118U 
 

April 24, 2020 
 

To: Valued Customer 
 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
MV, MVK series of Chip Type of Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors 

 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 

Thank you for using our products. We would like to inform you of the discontinuance and End-of-Life of the MV, MVK 
series of Chip Type Aluminum Electrolytic Capacitors as follows： 

 
 

1. Products to be Affected 
MV series 
MVK series   
 

2. Background 
These products have been on the market for a long time, but we are facing difficulties in securing a stable supply due 
to the unavailability of materials and the difficulties of maintaining necessary special production equipment. 
 

3. Replacement Products 
 
 

 
 
 

4. Schedule 
The last order date:      March 31, 2021 
The last shipping date:   September 30, 2021 

 
※ For individual products and other inquiries, please don’t hesitate to contact our sales representatives. 

 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                 

Kaname TAKAHASHI 
Manager, 

Sales Promotion Dept.,  
Sales Headquarters 

NIPPON CHEMI-CON CORPORATION 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                 

Kazuto MIURA 
President 

CHEMI–CON EAST JAPAN CORPORATION 
 

Discontinued Series Replacements 
MV  Series MVE Series MVK Series 


